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2022 Summary and 2023 Season update:


Good Day all! Here is the IPSC Committee review for 2022 and what’s coming up: 


· We held 2 matches this year for which both were a great success and a complete sell out. We were a bit slow this year due to medical reasons and we are getting new Match Directors some well deserved training.
· There were a minimum of 4 Black Badge courses putting through over 15 students which is good considering how busy everyone’s schedules are. If you know anyone who is interested or wants information, please have them contact me at adamb@pcdhfc.com
· Early March/April we will be hosting a couple of work parties to rebuild/repair some props, clean up the seacan area, etc… stay posted for that.
· The 2023 season should be fun with 3 scheduled matches and some other related events on the go. As I take on more duties, I have toned back a bit on our Multi-gun involvement however Les Staff has graciously taken the reigns on that, expect to see some activity there!
· Thank you to everyone who helped out last year and before, this is what makes this group run so well. 

